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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
National World Book Day takes place on Thursday 7th March 2024. World Book Day is an annual 
event celebrating authors, illustrators and books to encourage everyone to read for pleasure. 
 
We are very excited to announce that we have been able to organise a 
poet to visit us. Zohab Zee Khan is an Australian poet who has performed 
his poetry around the world. Pupils from Reception to Year 6 will be 
taking part in author talk workshops with Zohab throughout the day. 
 
We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 which will 
go towards the author visit. This can be paid via ParentPay and we 
asking for the payments to be paid by Friday 1st March so then we can 
make the payment to the company, prior to Zohab Zee Khan visiting.  
 
We are also inviting the children to dress up as a book character on Thursday 7th March. Children 
have a choice if they want to dress up, or they can come in their own clothes. Please remember 
that you do not always need to buy costumes, many can be made at home, from every day 
materials.  
 
Every child will also be receiving their £1 book token which will enable your child to purchase a 
book, at a reduced cost. We know this will be a very special day for the children and will only 
ensure they continue to develop a love of reading.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs L Newbey 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


